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Thursday, 08 October 2020 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
 
Following our successful Virtual Open Evening on Wednesday 23 September, we now have a recording of the 
webinar and a variety of information, including answers to questions on the night, available on our website - 
https://www.copthallschool.org.uk/2229/virtual-open-evening 
 
However, as mentioned in our webinar, we really wanted to be able to provide an opportunity for parents 
and Year 6 pupils to visit us.  We have therefore made opportunities to visit the school on the following dates 
and times. 
 
Monday 12th October 08:50-09:50  16:00-17:00 
Tuesday 13th October 08:50-09:50  16:00-17:00 
Wednesday 14th October 08:50-09:50  16:00-17:00 
Thursday 15th October 08:50-09:50 
Friday 16th October 08:50-09:50 
Monday 19th October 08:50-09:50 
Tuesday 20th October 08:50-09:50  16:00-17:00 
Wednesday 21st October 08:50-09:50  16:00-17:00 
Thursday 22nd October 08:50-09:50 

 
As these will be individual family tours with a senior member of staff at Copthall, space and availability will 
be limited.  We do ask families to wear a face covering and adhere to social distancing throughout, so that 
we adhere to our robust Risk Assessment. 
 
To arrange a tour, please contact the school via telephone 0208 959 1937.  
 
We look forward to meeting some of you with your daughters very soon and sharing our amazing school with 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Evelyn Forde 
Headteacher 
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